
 

 

IEEE Information Theory Society (ITSoc) Board of Governors (BoG) Meeting  

Location: Remote Meeting  

Dates: March 4-5, 2022  

Time: The meeting convened at 9:00 am Eastern Standard Time (EST), March 4; the meeting 
recessed between 11:30 am EST, March 4 and 9:00 am EST, March 5; it adjourned at 10:52 
am EST, March 5. 

Meeting Chair: Christina Fragouli; Minutes were taken by Parastoo Sadeghi. 

Meeting Attendees: Erik Agrell, Matthieu Bloch, Srikrishna Bhashyam (#), Joseph Boutros 
(#), Po-Ning Chen (#), Robert Calderbank (#), Themistoklis Charalambous (#), Li Chen, 
Daniel Costello (#), Marco Dalai, Natasha Devroye, Alex Dimakis, Lara Dolecek, Stark 
Draper, Meir

/profile/8980
/profile/9508
/profile/9508




 

 

In a pre-recorded video, Stark Draper, the Second VP of ITSoc and the Chair of the D&I 
Committee, first introduced the D&I Committee members. He stated that the tenure of all D&I 
Committee members will finish at the end of 2022 and to stagger the composition of this 
committee, new members will need to be added in 2022.  
 
Stark recalled some



 

 

 
IEEE BITS Magazine ± Robert Calderbank 
 
In a pre-recoded video, Robert Calderbank, the Editor-in

In



 

 

presented this idea to the Editorial Board and PRAC. The reaction had been quite positive, 
recognizing that a similar practice is

 



 

 

management 





 

 

Edmund then presented the budget submitted to IEEE for 2022 general funds with an 
estimated surplus of $64K. Edmund asked committees to consider sending their itemized 
expenditure so that they can be included in the budget.  
 
One member asked about the $79K projected loss for ISIT



 

 

He stated that this 



 

 

importance of balancing rapid turn-around times, typically associated with Gold 




